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December 20, 1972

Mr. Don E. Crabtree
Route 1, Box 39
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

Dear Don,

Just a quick note to advise you of the progress of PREDICTING THE
PAST, the book in which your Folsoms will appear. The editors tell me
it will go to press in January or so, and will maybe be out for the summer.
Thanks again for the photos.

I have another request. In looking over the program for the Miami
SAA meetings last spring, I note that you gave a paper on edge angles;
although I attended the meetings too, I missed the paper. Since I'm
currently working on some Eskimo artifact, and their wear patterns, I'd
be most interested in your comments. I'd really appreciate a copy of your
paper, if it's still available.

You'll note the new address. I've been hired to attempt to fill
Dick Gould's shoes -- no easy task. But I find the Museum a terrific
place to work, if I can just get used to New York City.

Thanks again for your help.

incerely,

avid Hurst Thomas
Assistant Curator of
North American Archaeology
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